Lynn Murphy

I oppose the renewal of Cooke Aquacultures petition as it takes away the natural food souce
supporting the Orca whale population.

Herring from the Salish Sea are used to make food pellets for the FARMED Atlantic Salmon.
THose herring in nature feed the wild salmon that feed the ORCA. Those wild salmon are now
depleted resulting in starvation of the remaining ORCA.

Please stop the depletion -- let nature be nature.



